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Notice Concerning Media Articles Regarding Stock Split 
 

 

TOKYO, May 13, 2024 --- Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. (“SMFG”) hereby 

informs that articles of The Nikkei reported today concerning SMFG’s stock split 

were not based on announcement SMFG have made. 

 

It is true that SMFG is considering the stock split, but nothing has been decided at this 

point. 

 

If any facts pertaining to this matter are decided, a disclosure will be made in a timely 

and appropriate manner. 


